September 22, 1987

Miss Parisette Hampar
220 Central Park South, #7-H
New York, NY 10019
Dear Miss Hampar:
Miss Syraun Palvetzian asked me to send you the

pnclosed paper, together with a booklet entitled "How to
Address the €lergy".

Sincerely,

Sylvia Terzibashian
Secretary to the Primate

Enclosures




